
PRESCHOOL AND KIDS MINISTRY 

HOPE CENTER 

This is open to students in grades    

Kindergarten through 5th grade       

and will be meeting in the gym from 

6:00—6:30 PM on Wednesdays. 

For OBC Preschoolers ages 3-5 and 

school-aged children, discipleship hour 

will begin at 6:30 and end at 7:30. 

(Preschoolers in the CLP building and 

school-aged in the gym.) 

We are in need of re-stocking our pantry at the Hope Center.  If you could purchase 

any of the items below on your next grocery run and place in the bins provided at 

the piano and organ side entrances, we would greatly appreciate it!  We will leave 

the boxes out through March. 

• Canned meats (chicken, Spam, tuna) 

• Canned soups 

• Bags of rice or dry beans 

• Boxed macaroni & cheese  

• Jelly 

• Oatmeal (instant or Quick Oats) 

• Velveeta cheese  (1 pound box) 

Your prayers and gifts to the Annie Armstrong Easter Offering 

provide support for more than 5,000 missionaries.  These men 

& women are planting new churches in unreached communi-

ties and reaching out with hope to meet needs through com-

passion ministries. Every day, lives are being impacted and 

transformed. March 7-14 our church is joining other Southern 

Baptist churches in praying for North American missionaries 

during the Week of Prayer. The needs are great, but the living 

hope of Christ is greater. Please  prayerfully consider what you 

can give. 

Sunday Morning GROWgroup for Students 

“A Visual Theology Guide to the Bible” BEGINS March 

14th in the Chapel at 9:15 AM 

All Middle School and High School students are    

invited to see how all scripture fits together, why the 

authors wrote each book, and what all of it means 

for your life today!  For the time being all 6th-12th 

will meet together.  Multiple groups will form as 

attendance permits. 

SAVE THE DATES 



March 7, 2021 

Welcome to Ooltewah Baptist Church! Thank you for       

being with us in worship this morning.  

If you are a guest, text OBC to 84576 to receive                  

information about our church.  

It is our desire that you feel at home as you worship with us. 

obclife.org 

Jim Ragan 

9412 Leyland Drive 

Ooltewah, TN 37363 

Financial Report 

 Budget needs thru 02/28:    $247K 

Budget receipts thru 02/28:  $223K    

Christian love and sympathy is expressed to Sherry Preston 

in the passing of her father, Linville Thompson and to       

Joy Young in the passing of her aunt, Iola Hall. 


